
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, June 4, 2019 at 5 :30 
P.M. 

The hearing will be held at Clinton City Hall, 415 Gary 
Boulevard, Clinton, Oklahoma. The purpose of the hearing is to 
discuss the proposed City of Clinton Fiscal Years 2019/2020 
Annual Budget. 

The City of Clinton request and encourages all interested citizens 
to attend this meeting. 

Publicly posted this 24th day of May, 2019 at Clinton City Hall, 
Clinton, Oklahoma. 

Lisa Anders, City Clerk 

(SEAL) 


